

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND AGRO-INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES LOS BAÑOS



10 January 2018

MEMORANDUM NO. 02 ARE Series 2018

TO

*

All CEAT Faculty and Staff of Academic Units

FROM

:

Dr. ARNOLD R. ELEPAÑO

Dean, CEAT

SUBJECT

Mental Health Awareness Seminar

You are enjoined to participate in the upcoming Mental Health Awareness Seminar on January 15, 2018 (9:00AM) that will be held at the Electrical Engineering Auditorium, CEAT, UPLB (please see attached program). This is in support to the UPLB's efforts to address the mental health problems of our students.

Thank you very much for your continued support to our College!

E-mail address: arelepano@up.edu.ph
Website: www.ceat.uplb.edu.ph